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Okaloosa Co. Water & Sewer Payment System Interrupted Weekend of Nov. 15-18 

 

 Okaloosa County Water and Sewer (OCWS) Payment System will be 

interrupted for computer technology upgrades beginning at 3 p.m. on November 15, 

through noon on November 18, 2013.  Customers are asked to please try to 

avoid visiting or calling an OCWS office during this time.  For more 

information, call 850-651-7171 or Citizens Information Line at 311 within Okaloosa 

County. 
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